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SB 606 creates the 15-member Task Force on Modernizing Grant Funding and 

Contracting, which is to examine how the state’s granting and public procurement 

practices limit the wages of employees of nonprofit organizations.  

 

The task force is to submit a report to an interim committee of the Legislative Assembly 

related to grantmaking and public procurement by September 15, 2024. Costs for the 

Department of Administrative Services under this measure are anticipated to total 

$181,355 Other Funds, to hire one limited-duration Operations and Policy Analyst 4 

position to staff the task force. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends SB 606 be amended by the –A6 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


